As a resident of Greenwood Village, | feel that the 12 steps you have
established for the noise sensitive area are ridiculous. You are
planning on setting up a noise office? Who pays for that? Are you
planning on making jet operators pay landing fees now? Who pays for
the workers? Centennial Airport brings in a lot of business to this
area. It is very nice to have an active airport in our district.
This airport has many tenants that fly at all hours of the night.
There are Air Ambulance flights to night cargo at all hours. Banning
certain aircraft would show a huge decrease in sells of Jet fuel and
AV gas. Also you would see a lot of businesses moving to other
airports around. I do not think this is an issue at all. Thanks.

Nick Simons



